United Daughters of the Confederacy,
Richmond Chapter,
Mrs B.A.Blenner, President,
2320 Park Ave,
Richmond, Virginia.

July, 21st.1937

Dear Mrs Crothers:

Your letter addressed to the Daughters of the Confeder acy has been received by me as President of one of the Chapters here, and in reply conberning family by name of Dozier, will say there are some living in Richmond, from whom you might be able to get the information you desire.

Mr Curtis M Dozier, Lawyer, Travellers Building, his business office.

Mr M.M.Dozier, 4219 Hermitage Road, Richmond, Va.

From this source hope you will be successful.

my BaBluone

Yours truly,

Mrs B.A.Blenner